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As a result of questions received from bidders concerning the SEPA Allocation the 
SCC is issuing Addendum #2. 
 

Thus, the ITN shall be amended through this Addendum #2 as follows: 
 

Replace the following sentence at bottom of page 2, “The SEPA allocation is not 
firm capacity and scheduled on an “as available” basis by SEPA.”, in its entirety 
with the following: 
“The SEPA allocation is a Designated Network Resource under the PMPA-Duke 
NITSA and can be scheduled by the SCC or its Agent.” 
 

Replace the following sentence at top of page 3, “Therefore, in 2029 the SCC are 
seeking a total of approximately 229 MW of firm capacity and load following 
service.”, in its entirety with the following: 
“Therefore, in 2029 the SCC are seeking a total of approximately 197.5 MW of firm 
capacity and load following service.” 
 




